

CITY OF TAUNTON LICENSE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES OF THE MEETING February 5, 2016 8:30 a.m.

PRESENT:

Commissioner Brendan Mullen Commissioner Bruce Thomas

For the Police Department: Detective Lt. Dan McCabe

Meeting was called to order at 8:39 a.m. by Commissioner Mullen. Appearing before the Commission was Bob Folcik of the Elks and Bill Fuller of Bartending Services of New England. Mr. Folcik stated that this event was a scholarship fundraiser to be held on February 5, 2016. The Elks alcohol license application is still pending before the ABCC, so New England Bartending Services has been hired for the event. Mr. Fuller stated that he would be in control of the function. There were no concerns from the Board or the Police Department. Commissioner Thomas made a motion to approve the special alcohol license for New England Bartending Services for Friday, February 5, 2016. Commissioner Mullen seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Commissioner Thomas made a motion to adjourn. Commissioner Mullen seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned at 8:41 a.m. Motion passed unanimously.

Brendan P. Mullen, Commissioner

Bruce M. Thomas, Commissioner